

Phone: 231-627-5432 • Fax: 231-627-2643

May 30, 2006

Shane Partlow C/o Theatre A-Go-Go, Inc. 9646 Lucerne Ave., #106 Culver City, CA 90232

Dear Shane,

A great way to wrap up our season – two crazy guys playing two crazy gals playing BINGO. More than a comedy, there was also the element of pathos as each of the characters evoked compassion and sympathy for their personal weaknesses and character flaws. The audience loved it and was able to join in on the fun with their personal Bingo cards during the "Middle Bird Special".

Shane, Shawn, and Rowan were a delight to work with. Shane provided us any information we needed in a timely fashion and kept in constant touch to make sure everything was in order for the show to flow smoothly.

Thanks to you guys for delighting our audience and ending our season in such a unique and entertaining way.

Sincerely,

Joann P. Leal
Executive Director